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BUDGET MEETING                                                                                       February 17, 2017

The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:54 p.m. in the community center. Board members present were, Supervisor Kourtney Kinsley, Supervisor Tim Randall, Supervisor Will Keyes, Treasurer Debbie Leppala, Deputy Treasurer Bridget Kinsley, Deputy Clerk Megan Julin and Clerk Sandi Nelson. There were no residents or guests present.

The Board worked on the revised 2017 budget and the proposed 2018 budget. 

As there was no further business, Tim Randall motioned, supported by Will Keyes that the meeting be adjourned at 6:17 p.m. Kourtney Kinsley aye. Tim Randall aye. Will Keyes aye. ALL IN FAVOR. MOTION CARRIED.







Respectfully submitted,







________________________________







Town Clerk
